
SERVING IN GOD'S MISSION: 
*** Begins September 22nd *** 

  All members and friends of Faith are strongly encouraged to attend the 
Serving in God's Mission study being offered by the Church Council and 
Mission/Vision Team. 

This 9-week study is an important lead-in to the workshop that will be 
held in January 2025.  All those who will attend the workshop in January, should 
plan to participate in the Serving in God's Mission study beginning soon. The 
study will be led by a member of the Mission/Vision Team with Pastor Galligar 
as a co-leader.  

The study will take place on Sundays (beginning on 9/22) at 11 a.m. and 
on Tuesdays (beginning 9/24) at 1 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  

If you would like to attend this important study but are unable to meet 
on Sundays or Tuesdays, the team is willing to host a third session on Saturdays 
(beginning on 9/28) at 4 p.m. in Fellowship Hall, but only as a last resort.  

Please email Pastor Galligar pastor.galligar@faithlecanto.org by 
September 15, 2024, if you are unable to attend Sundays or Tuesdays, but 
would be willing to attend on Saturdays. 
 


